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Dear Unity of Fox Valley Members,

The Board of Trustees of Unity of Fox Valley cordially invites you to attend our Annual Family
Meeting, in the Dining Room, Sunday, November 10th. The meeting will begin after the
service at approximately 11:30 a.m. and last for about one hour.

At this meeting, we will be reviewing our goals, new budget and financial status. We will also
be electing members to the Board of Trustees. It is important to have everyone’s participation
to ensure that all voices are heard as we plan for our future at Unity of Fox Valley.

Everyone is encouraged and welcome to attend this meeting, however, you must be a
Unity of Fox Valley church member and present at the meeting to vote for the Trustees

of the Board. Please make every effort to attend. You will want to have input on important
financial issues that will affect us all.

We are excited about many of the positive changes that have occurred at Unity of Fox
Valley and look forward to your continued involvement in the spiritual enfoldment of this
community. Your input into ways the Board of Trustees can improve your experience at
Unity of Fox Valley is very important. Our Annual Meeting is an opportunity for us to hear
your thoughts and ideas.

Blessings,
Unity of Fox Valley Board of Trustees
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